
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Scottish Parliament 
Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 

 
Foi.officer@parliament.scot 

 
20 December 2023 

 
Dear Requester, 
 
REVIEW OF YOUR REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
 
On 23 November 2023 you asked us to review our decision of 15 November 2023 in 
relation to your request for information (2023-693606) of 19 October 2023. 
 
A review has been carried out in accordance with the Freedom of Information 
(Scotland) Act 2002.   
 
At review, your request was considered afresh by two FOI reviewers who were not 
involved in the consideration of your original request. As a result of this review, we 
have decided to provide information about Officeholders who have received payment 
of the Officeholder Resettlement Grant over the period of your request, notably for the 
3 year period between September 2020 and September 2023.  
 
In our reply to FOI Request 2023-691778 we mistakenly advised that there have been 
31 individuals who have received a ministerial resettlement grant since September 
2020. We hold records of 23 payments since September 2020 to individuals who 
formerly held the following positions: Scottish Minister; Law Officer; Presiding Officer; 
and Deputy Presiding Officer. Details of the names of the Officeholders and the 
amounts they received are set out below: 
 
Name Amount 
Aileen Campbell 12112.25 
Alison Di Rollo 27560.25 
Ash Regan 7845.75 
Ben Macpherson 7845.75 
Christine Grahame 7587.75 
Clare Haughey 7845.75 
Fergus Ewing 12112.25 
Fiona Hyslop 12112.25 
Graeme Dey 7587.75 



 

Ivan McKee 7845.75 
John Swinney 12524.25 
Joe FitzPatrick 7587.75 
Jeane Freeman 12112.25 
Kate Forbes 12524.25 
Keith Brown 12524.25 
Kenneth Macintosh 24224.5 
Linda Fabiani 7587.75 
Michael Russell 12112.25 
Nicola Sturgeon 64378 
Paul Wheelhouse 7587.75 
Lewis Macdonald 7587.75 
Roseanna Cunningham 12112.25 
James Wolffe 31941.25 

 
If, on the outcome of any review, you are still dissatisfied, or if we are unable to resolve 
any other complaint, then you can contact the Scottish Information Commissioner: 
Post:  The Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner 
  Kinburn Castle 
  Doubledykes Road 
  St Andrews 
  Fife 
  KY16 9DS 
Email:           enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info 
Telephone: 01334 464610 
Website: www.itspublicknowledge.info 
 
A decision by the Scottish Information Commissioner may be appealed, on a point of 
law, to the Court of Session. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Robin Davidson 
Head of Information Governance  
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